Holy Redeemer Catholic Church

1227 East Bristol Road * Burton, Michigan 48529

13 October 2009
To whom it may concern:

On Friday April 18, 2008, "The Queen of Bingo"” was
performed on our premises as part of a fundraising
effort to put a new roof on the Church. Hundreds of
tickets were sold and it was very profitable for our
parish.

The cast and crew, led by producer Shane Partlow,
were courteous and professional while interacting
with our volunteers who helped to plan the event.
The show was very entertaining and was wvell
received by all who were in attendance. It was
humorous, endearing, and comically irreverent at
times.

| highly recommend “The Queen of Bingo” to any
Church looking to raise money while providing both
a memorable and enjoyable experience for those
who purchase a ticket. Please feel free to contact
me at the number in the letterhead if you would like
more information.
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